
 

SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – TRI-BOROUGH WORKING 

 

 

 

Standing in the names of: 
 (i) Councillor Nicholas Botterill 
 (ii) Councillor Greg Smith 
 
“This Council notes with pride the progress made over the past 15 months in 
securing successful Tri-borough and Bi-borough working and the financial savings 
and service improvements which have resulted from this bold initiative now being 
copied up and down the country.” 


